12/3/2014 Letter For Strest Naming for Arnulfo

From: Jim Rodgers <jim@austinlivemusic.com>
To: Mingosbodyshop <Mingosbodyshop@aol.com>
Cc: Sarah Macias (sarah.macias @student.austinseminary.edu) <sarah.macias @studentaustinseminary.edu>
Subject: Letter For Street Naming for Arnulfo
Date: Wed, Dec 3, 2014 9:41 am

Yolanda,
Nice talking to you and Richard. Here is the letter we need to send to the city of Austin. If you find acceptable
please send it right away to : ] L€ . And please send a copy to Sarah and me

as well. If you need anything please call.

Dear City of Austin,

It is wonderful that the City of Austin is naming a park road for our father Amulfo Alonso. Since we lived in the
cottage behind the Zilker Park Clubhouse my father traveled the park road multiple times a day for 40 years. A
conservative number would be 75,000 trips along the winding road! Our family traveled the same road many
thousands of times.

My family and | are in full agreement to allow the City of Austin to honor my father, Amulfo Alonso, by naming this
roadway- Amulfo Alonso Way- for him. Thank you for all of your help. Should you need and more information please
do let me know.

Yolanda

tda, Mlonso Jra
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